
Minutes from the PPG Meeting: 18/1/21 

- We need to update our website to let patients know we have 

temporarily suspended access to request prescriptions online for safety 

reasons, please continue to request these via email 

(patients.crmp@nhs.net) or ask your nominated pharmacy to request 

these on your behalf  

- Covid Vaccine is being done at Bartlemas surgery at the moment, 

patients are being called up in order of cohorts and upon delivery of 

vaccinations, anyone that would like to volunteer to help with this if you 

can put your name forward and we will email this to the practice 

manager at the surgery  

- Suggestion was brought up as to whether we should allow patients to 

book telephone appointments online – AK will look into this  

- Staff updates:  

Marta Gorska (Pharmacist) left is in December and we have a new 

practice nurse Liz Gamlen who has joined us  


